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DO NOT DISCARD:
IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE
MaxJax- 2 Post Portable Lift

Failure to read, understand and follow these instructions
may cause death or serious injury.

Technical Service Bulletin (TSB) No. 000456
Date: 01/23/2015
POTENTIAL CONCERN: Lower carriage plate(s) may have been insufficiently welded to the inside of the carriage.

Dear Valued Customer:

You are receiving this letter in regard to your recent purchase of a Dannmar™ MaxJax™ 2 Post Portable Lift with a date of
manufacture 09/2/2014 thru 1/14/2015. As you know, Dannmar Equipment takes great pride in the quality of its products. Our
commitment to excellence means that we work hard to ensure that every item in our inventory meets the highest reliability,
durability, and safety standards. With this in mind, we are writing to you regarding a potential issue recently discovered with the
lift head carriage assembly.

Although no one has been hurt, our review of the welding reveals that the block on the lift head carriage may not have
adequate welds. While this problem impacts only a very small number of the Dannmar MaxJax Two Post Portable Lifts sold by
Dannmar Equipment Inc, we regret that your particular unit purchased from September 2, 2014 thru January 14, 2015 from our
reputable distributors is part of the lot in which this problem may occur. We are in touch with all of our partners to address this
situation and will make every effort to replace these components free of charge as soon as possible.

In the meantime, Dannmar Equipment strongly recommends that you immediately cease using your Dannmar™

MaxJax™ 2 Post Portable Lift until further notice. We apologize for this inconvenience. If you have any questions contact

Dannmar by phone at 1-877-432-6627, by email at support@dannmar.com, or visit our web site at: www.dannmar.com.

Very Truly Yours,
Marco Ortiz

General Manager/Sales Director





